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The Ohio state universay Engineering Experiment Station

142 Hitchcock Hall
207o Neil Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43210

Phone 614 422-2411

October 29, 1984

.Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch
' Division of Licensing
US Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington DC 20555

RE: Designated Point of Contact between the US Nuclear Regulatory
Commission and The Ohio State University Nuclear Reactor Laboratory

Dear Mr. Thomas:

. In July of 1977, I was named Director of the Engineering Experirnent
Station. I replaced Mr. Robert J. Tait who was the Executive Director
of the Station and is currently the Sponsored Programs Development
Office for the College of Engineering.

The Director of the Engineering Experiment Station is the
designated point of contact for The Ohio State University Nuclear
Reactor Laboratory regarding comunications with the NRC. As a result I
normally approve and sign all correspondence from our Reactor Facility
to you.and have done this since July of 1977 whenever appropriate.

This letter should then serve as official notice that I am the
designated point of contact and your future correspondence should be
directed to my attention.

Sincerely,

#6 W
Robert F. Redmond
Director

RFR/sh

cc: D. W. Miller. Director, NRL
R. D. Myser, Asrociate Director, NRL
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